

COVINGTON COUNCIL NEWS

www.covington-oh.gov

Issue 67 7/01/2018

Covington Government Center1 South High Street

Hours 8 A.M. – 4:30 P.M.

Monday – Friday

Phone 937.473.3420

Mayor

Edward L. McCord

Village AdministratorMichael Busse

Council President

R. Scott Tobias

Council Members

Lois Newman Joyce Robertson Judy Smith Keith Warner Bud Weer

Council Meetings 7:00 P.M. 1st and 3rd Mondays of each

month.

Planning & Zoning

Meeting 7:00 P.M. 3rd Wednesday of each month.

Covington Utility Department Provides On-line Invoice Services and Payment Options.

Covington utility customers are now able to access and pay their utility bills online.

Covington utility customers use information obtained from their most recent utility bill to register as an online customer. Once registered, Covington customers may use the website to view past utility bills, and consumption data. Utility Customers also have the ability to make payments on-line using their checking account or for a small convenience fee, a major credit card.

For your convenience, a link has been added to the Covington Village Website Utility Department page to allow customers to easily access the utility billing system. Customers with questions should contact the Government Center for Assistance.

In addition to the online payment system, the Village continues to offer automatic deductions from customer's checking accounts for the payment of utility bills.

Zoning Permits

With the summer heat already upon us, swimming pools have become a popular topic. The Village would like to remind residents that swimming pools require fencing and a zoning permit before beginning the installation process. Residents are asked to contact the Government Center before beginning any improvement projects to determine if a zoning permit is required. Please also remember to call 811 (Ohio Utilities Protection Service) to have your utilities marked before doing any digging.

Water Quality Report Available

The Village of Covington Water Department has completed the 2017 Consumer Confidence Report. Copies of this report may be obtained free of charge at the Government Center, 1 South High Street or from the Village web site

@ http://covington-oh.gov/2017-CONSUMER-CONFIDENCE-REPORT.pdf

Independence Day

The Government Center will be closed on Wednesday July 4th, in observation of Independence Day. Trash services normally scheduled for Wednesday July 4th will be delayed one day. The two Council meetings in July have also been rescheduled to Tuesday, July 10 and Tuesday, July 24th.